
 

 

 

 
 

Birches First Children in Need Day 

 

What can I say, we have had the most amazing day! School Council and I will be adding up the 

amount raised on Monday (we have been so busy with Assembly, Cake Sale and then Pudsey 

Patch Painting!) and informing you of the final amount. 

Children all made their own Pudsey Crown Ears, and it has been delightful to see their own 

artistic flare added to each one. The School Council have been nothing less than AMAZING! Thank 

you everyone for your support and making this day full of fun memories for the children whilst 

actively supporting a charity so very close to all our hearts. Well done Team Birches! 

 

 

 

 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


